
23/08/2020 

MR Stuart Marshall 
123 Headland RD 
North Curl curl NSW 2099 
Stuartmarshall13@outlook.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

This phone tower is way too tall and out of character with other structures in the area and will 
be a complete eyesore. In addition 5G rollout is a danger to the health of the community living 
nearby. 
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Subject: Online Submission


